
 

Friday 29th September 2023 

Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week 

were: 1/2H and 3/4B 

The winning classes this week 

were: 1/2PM and 5/6P 

The children have had another successful fortnight in school. There have been lots of clubs starting 

including singing and various sports clubs run by Wolves which has been fantastic to see. Year 6 have 

started their breakfast boosters this week - thank you for your support with bringing the children to 

school early. We had 30 children practising their skills this week before school which was amazing!  

 D’Eyncourt events have started as well over the last few weeks with TTRS and Numbots day last Friday 

and today we have celebrated European Day of Languages  Thank you for your support with costumes 

and outfits for these events - it’s days like this that the children remember from their primary school 

life. Some of the robot costumes were amazing so thank you so much! This week has culminated with 

our Macmillan cake sale and the children today have enjoyed themselves buying cakes and biscuits for 

this worthy cause. Thank you for your support with all of these events - we couldn't do them other-

wise!  

We have said a sad farewell to Mrs Paul today, one of our lunchtime supervisors, who is leaving us to 

focus on her other career. We wish her well and hope she has enjoyed her time at D’Eyncourt. We still 

have Mr Turner with us for the time being as we are still looking for a new caretaker. 

Mr Turner will be retiring from D’Eyncourt this year and I’m sure you will agree that 

the school wont be the same without him. Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Darby (Headteacher)  

Attendance  

The winning class last week 

was 5/6T with 99% 

The winning class this week 

was 3/4B with 100% 

Celebrating Success Outside of 

School 

Mitchell, Taytm, Piper, Katrina, 

Ava, Madison Dear - Swim-

ming  

Aanya, Katrina, Saint- Martial 

Arts  

Jake S, Lucas H, - Football 

Teddy C, Grae C - Compton 

Care walk  

Ava - Beaver award  

Grace G - Brownies award 
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October 2023                                          Dates for your diary 

1st -Black History Month  

2nd - World Space Week - activities in school 

4th - Year 3/4 Visit to Wightwick Manor  

5th - Year 3/4 Visit to Wightwick Manor  

11th/12th - Year 3/4 Visit to Molineux  

13th - Hello Yellow day - raising awareness of mental health  

19th - Year 6 SATs meeting for parents 3.30-4.30pm (more information to follow)  

20th- Wear Red Day -Showing racism the red card (more information to follow) 

24th -Year 1/2 Trip to Black Country Living Museum  

25th - Vaccination UK in school for Flu vaccinations  

26th - Diwali Day (more information to follow) / Break up for half term  
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European Day of Languages  

Salut! Today we have been celebrat-

ing European Day of Languages. 

Children spent the afternoon complet-

ing activities relating to the country 

they were allocated. Each class explored the world around 

them and now have a better understanding of different cul-

tures across Europe. Today, children in Reception celebrated 

France, Year 1 and 2 celebrated Spain, Year 3 and 4 celebrat-

ed Italy and Year 5 and 6 celebrated Germany. The children 

had a fantastic time learning about the different cultures! 

See Class Dojo for pictures. Thank you everyone for your 

support with this!  

Parking Promise   

A big thank you to all parents and carers who have signed 

up to our new ‘Parking Promise’ - you will receive your badge 

on Monday to place in your car when you park around the 

school site. I am sure you will agree with me that parking 

around the school site is a problem and if we can all make a 

little step in helping the situation, it could make a huge dif-

ference. Please remember that the parking re-

strictions found around schools are there to 

protect the safety of all children, including 

your own. Thank you for your support with 

this.  

Year 6 Booster sessions 

To support our pupils in Year 6, SATs Booster Groups in Eng-

lish and Maths have started at 8.00am on Wednesday and 

Thursday mornings - they will continue weekly. These are 

aimed as fun sessions where the children have the oppor-

tunity to practise their skills and staff can cover some topics 

that the children would like to revisit. All year 6 pupils are 

welcome to attend. Pupils should come through 

the main school reception by the office to come 

down to 5/6P on Wednesday and 5/6T on 

Thursday. If your child would like to attend 

these groups, please get a letter from Mr Pearce.  

Macmillan Cancer Support Cake Sale  

Today we held our annual cake sale to raise funds for Macmillan 

Cancer Support. The children had the opportunity buy from a huge 

selection of cakes and biscuits. Thank you so much for all of the 

donations of cakes and biscuits we received - the choice was incred-

ible!  We will update Class Dojo with the 

total we have raised for Macmillan Cancer 

All donations will go straight to Macmillan 

Cancer Support.  

Picnic Lunch  

Your child should have received a letter regarding the special ‘Picnic 

Lunch’ on 5th October 2023. There will be a picnic lunch available 

on this day including sandwiches, veggie roll, cheese lattice and 

pizza with jelly and ice-cream, shortbread or fruit. Please return the 

form if you would like your child to have the special lunch even if 

your child is entitled to free school meals. Thank you.  

Cauliflower Cards  

Over the next few days/weeks your child will be bringing home their 

Cauliflower Cards Design for you to look at! You can purchase 

cards, mugs, books, labels and wrapping paper with your child’s 

design which can be ordered online. You must then return the form 

with the design on by 25th October, for the company to collect the 

artwork and create the order in time for Christmas! We hope you will 

support us in this project once again! Thank you!  

Secondary School Admissions  

The deadline is creeping closer to apply for secondary school admis-

sions. Some schools are offering virtual tours so check out any web-

sites of schools you are considering. Admissions must be completed 

by 31st October 2023. If you require further details please visit 

www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/admissions  

Times Tables Rock Stars/Numbots Day 

A huge thank your for your support with TTRS and Numbots day last 

week - the children looked incredible! Thank you for your support 

with costumes and outfits! The children should all have their logins 

now to use the software to support their maths learning. Even 30 

minutes a week can make a huge difference to children’s number fact 

knowledge. If you have any problems with logging in, please contact 

your child’s class teacher.  


